
Patrick Henry Wrestling T-Shirt Sponsorship

Patrick Henry High School serves kids from Del Cerro, San Carlos, Allied Gardens, Mission Valley and the

College Area as well as other areas of town. We are located at 6702 Wandermere Dr, San Diego, CA 92120. It is the

largest high school in San Diego Unified district. Patrick Henry Wrestling has a rich history of continued excellence.

Excellence that was exhibited in 2022-2023 by having 2 state qualifiers. Henry wrestling finished 9th in the County,

9th at CIF and 3rd in the City Conference. The result is a reflection of the hard work the wrestlers put in and the

support of the community. We average over 100-200 spectators a match and travel to tournaments throughout

Southern California. We are asking you and your business to be part of our 2023-2024 season by sponsoring our

season through a T-Shirt Sponsorship to raise funds for entry fees to the tournaments for the boys, girls, JV and

freshman teams..

We want to have the opportunity to represent some of San Diego's finest businesses this year as we wrestle all

throughout the city, county and state! Your sponsorship will allow you to have your company's logo printed on the

back of the team t-shirt along with placed on the team website, social media and hung on a banner in the gym during

home matches. We hope you will join us this year and be a part of our success

______Platinum Sponsorship: 5’’ Logo- $345.00

______Gold Sponsorship: 3” Logo- $295.00

______Silver Sponsorship: 2” Logo-$225.00

______Bronze Sponsorship: Business Name and Number-$125.00

Business Name__________________________________________________ T-Shirt Size__________

Contact Name:___________________ Phone Number:____________________Membership Level_____________

Business Address:___________________________________________________________

Cash or checks accepted make payable to Patrick Henry Foundation, put Wrestling in the

memo.----------Due by Nov 1st, 2023 Please email a high resolution business logo to litvins@gmal.com

no later than November 1st, 2023. If you have any questions feel free to contact Sam Litvin at

858-951-7592.

Thank you and we look forward to representing your business at our matches this season.

mailto:litvins@gmal.com

